FIRE EXTINGUSIHER OVER DUE =2 @

ew

Mohamad Akmal M Saleh <akmalsaleh@galaxyasrospace.my= @ 104 (1hourago) T &
to Syed, AZHAN, Wan, safety, Mur, tafrijiyah -

Dear Syed Rastam,

With reference to above matter,

During recent audit by Safety Department,

NCR (GAM-SAR/004/23-01) was raised due to the Qty 03 fire extinguisher belonging to N3 maintenance crew office (SMM, AMO & Store) being
found overdue (18 Aug 2023) from last certification from Fire Rescue Department,

along with Qty 01 fire extinguisher for skid tank was found in bad condition.

Request your good office to assist in sending all 04 fire extinguishers for receriification or replacement if necessary.

Appreciate if we could come up with a better solution for monitoring these to avoid any overdue item in the future, 1 am all ears for any
suggestion.

Thank you.

Regards,
Mohamad Akmal M Saleh
Maintenance Manager (Mechanical)



